
 

 
We’re currently planning for our 2nd Annual “Run to Remember” 5K and Fun Run, which 

will take place on Saturday, November 2, 2024 in downtown Edenton and hope you 
will SAVE THE DATE! 

  

All proceeds from this event will be used to support local caregivers in our community. 
Funds will be used to offer respite care to qualified caregivers, giving them the opportunity 
to take a break from their caregiving duties, providing them time to rest, travel or attend to 

other personal obligations. The funding will directly impact caregivers in 
the region served by the Albemarle Commission Area Agency on Aging, including the 

counties of Camden, Chowan, Currituck, Dare, Gates, Hyde, Pasquotank, Perquimans, 
Tyrrell and Washington.  

  

More details will be available in the upcoming months! To register or for more information, 
please visit https://runsignup.com/Race/NC/Edenton/AlbemarleRuntoRemember or 

scan the QR code below. 
 

If you have questions, please contact Ashley Lamb at 252-404-7090.  
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